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Sisters Hospital OB/GYN Center Welcomes Stephanie Santoro, DO 

Sisters of Charity Hospital OB/GYN Center is pleased to welcome 

Stephanie Santoro, DO, to its provider staff. Certified by the American 

Osteopathic Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Dr. Santoro provides 

care for women of all ages, including routine OB/GYN check-ups and 

well visits, pre and post-natal care, and menopause care.   

 

Dr. Santoro attended Lake Erie College of Osteopathic Medicine in Erie, 

Pennsylvania. She is excited to return to Sisters Hospital, where she 

completed her residency and fellowship.   

 

“I believe in providing compassionate care through a unique blend of open communication, patient input, 

and genuine respect for individual concerns,” said Dr. Santoro. “Promotion of a healthy lifestyle and a 

focus on disease prevention are the cornerstones of my practice.” 

 

Dr. Santoro is accepting new patients at the Sisters OB/GYN Center located in Sisters of Charity Hospital, 

2157 Main Street, Buffalo. To schedule an appointment, call (716) 862-1984.  

 

#  #  # 

mailto:jcav@chsbuffalo.org

